
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION CURRICULUM REVIEW 

WORKSHOP, 30th -31st OCTOBER 2014 

 

                         Group Photo at Utalii Hotel,  30th October 2014 

The Chairman department of business administration Dr. Munyoki Justus Mulwa welcomed 

members present to the curriculum review workshop at Utalii Hotel. 

The Workshop was officially opened by the Dean School of Business Dr. Aduda. In his 

remarks he congratulated the chairman and the members of staff for organizing and attending 

the workshop. He assured them of his full support in terms of human resource and even 

finances. 

 As the leading Department at the School, the Dean challenged members of staff  to ensure 

that they use the opportunity review the  three new Bachelor programs and the three Msc 

Programs. 

Mr. J. Kagwe , Curriculum Review Coordinator  thereafter  called upon the  Program 

Coordinators present to give an  Overview of the MSc Programs and current challenges they 

face. 

 

 

 


